
  For more information on options and availability of replacement parts, 

 please contact Hayward/IMG at  Fax: 909.444.0327, email: img@hayward.com   

  

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 

HP50TA & HP50HA1 
AG Heat Pumps 
Both models to be 
replaced with models using 
better user interface and 
newer technology 
providing a higher heat 
output. 
 
HP50HA1 already replaced 
by HP50HA2. 
 
 

Production of the following products has been discontinued 

Discontinued from: 
March 30, 2020 

Discontinued: HP50HA1 / HP50TA 

Replacement: HP50HA2 
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